
NEWSLETTER— 31ST MARCH 2023 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 Wed 5 April Easter lunch 

 Thur 6 April school closes for 
Easter break at 3.30pm (Ark avail-
able until 5.45pm) 

 Tue 18 April school opens for 
Summer Term 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Goodness we are fast approaching the end of the Spring Term but still 
have such an important week ahead next week, as we enter Holy Week. 
You will be pleased to know we are having a quiet reflective week with 
no trips out or mad gallops through the mud to Lytham Hall (so sorry 
about all the messy clothes and increased washing!!). Each day the chil-
dren will be walking through a different aspect of Holy Week using art, 
meditation and drama. Father will join us on Wednesday for mass and 
our Year 4 children will join the parishes for Maundy Thursday mass and 
will have their feet washed. We will be spending time quietly in the for-
est as we say the Stations of The Cross with our class. 
 
This week has been another eventful week, but a highlight for all our 
children, including those in Kindergarten. All the children really enjoyed 
their Big Lent Walk. We saw four seasons across the week, but we all 
survived and did our bit for those who need it most. Thank you to all 
those who have sponsored the children, we will let you know how much 
we have collected next week, please pay by Tuesday. 
 
We have had our last session for this term’s Friday Enrichment and each 
class have enjoyed their sessions and are now looking forward to next 
half-term. We will be sending out club sign up Forms on Monday. 
 
Thank you so much for all your support-you are all incredible and we can 
only do our job with your willingness to partner us-we are very grateful. 
Hopefully we will see many of you at mass for Palm Sunday, have a  
lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs G-R x  

 Please remember to vote 

kens

 

 

 

APPLY NOW FOR A  KINDERGARTEN PLACE SEPT 

2023 

We have limited places left for Kindergarten starting in Septem-

ber, to avoid disappointment,  

please complete the application form attached or follow the link 

below as soon as possible 

Children must be 3 years old. 

APPLY HERE 

 

SCHOOL LUNCH  

ORDERING 

We are moving to on-line ordering 

for school lunches via Scopay from 

Tues 18th April, following the  

Easter holiday. Ordering cannot be 

done on the day, please ensure you 

choose at least 24 hours prior.  

A new menu will be released soon. 

The cost for school lunches is 

£2.40 for Key Stage 2 pupils, pay-

ment is required at the time of or-

dering, excluding pupils entitled to 

FSM. 

All KS1 pupils are entitled to a free 

lunch. 

http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/kindergarten/how-to-apply


 

Thank you to all that 

have donated to the uni-

form swap.  It will be on 

display in the entrance 

hall until the end of this 

term, from 7.30am—

5.30pm.  Please help 

yourself! 

 

COMMUNITY/CHURCH 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the ‘Big 

Lent Walk’ this week. Please could all spon-

sor money be paid by Tues 4th. Cash to be 

given in at school or you can pay via Scopay, 

if more convenient—under Trips/Events/Big 

Lent Walk 



  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

 

The children certainly had 
a fantastic time at the  

Bunny Bop this afternoon!  
We will let you know how 

much was raised next 
week. 

Thank you to the P.T.F.A. 
for all your support this 

term.   

More info to follow  

regarding the Summer 
Events 



Easter holiday club  

3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th April 

Includes Judo, fencing, archery, soft-

ball and more 

For more details contact 

Anthony at Judo Education  

tel: 077384 08731 

 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 




